
NHC 
HEALTH CARE 
ST. CHARLES 

Vol. 15, Issue 8 August 2019 

News & 
   Please join us for the  

“Walk to End Alzheimer’s”  
which will be held at the 

 St. Charles Community College on Saturday, September 28 
 

Please see Bridget to sign up to walk with us!                                                                       

You can donate directly to the Alzheimer’s Association online.  www.alz.org/

stl then choose the St. Charles Walk location, and our team name is NHC St. 

Charles.  

You may also choose to participate in one of our upcoming fundraisers: 

 

August 1 - Queen of Hearts Game  

$2 a ticket or 6 for $10 

 

August 8 – Omelets – scramble for a cure  

$3 each 

 

August 20 – Lauren’s Cupcakes for a cure  
(additional cupcake order forms available day of sale) 

 

August 30 – September 6 - Mud Bath Nominations  

and Money War 

 

September 1-27 - Alzheimer's Flower Sale $1 each 

 

September 4 - Rosa’s Potato Soup $3  

10:30am - 3pm 

 

September 28 – Walk with us! 

http://www.alz.org/stl
http://www.alz.org/stl
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Saturday, September 28th is the Alzheimer’s Walk at  

SCC. The walk starts at 9am but get there a little early!   
The address is 

 4601 Mid Rivers Mall Drive, Cottleville MO 63376. 
 

  NHC St. Charles is registered as a team with  
Bridget Nicastro as the Team Captain!   

 
For more information, please speak to  

Bridget or Kyra in Social Services!   
Our phone number is (636) 946-8887  

and e-mails can be sent to  
bridget.nicastro@nhccare.com 

 
Those who are invited to join our team are partners, family members, friends, and 

anyone who would like to help us show support for not only our  
residents who may struggle with this but everyone whom this disease has ever 

touched. You are more than  
welcome to join our fundraisers throughout the months of August and September, 

but we would love it even more if you would join us at the Walk.   

 

Resident Art Spotlight 

With the new St. Louis Aquarium set to open winter 2019, there’s construc-

tion going on at Union Station.  When the workers are not busy doing the 

baby shark dance,  

they’re busy getting the 120,000 square-foot space ready.  It will be  

located in the former mall area within St. Louis Union Station. During the  

construction time they will display local art work, including our residents own!  We look 

forward to a Live with Lauren once the space is ready.  

Partner Anniversaries  

           Stacy Arroyo 1999          Leonard Howard 2004 

Tammy Calhoun 2018  Scott Lueders 2012 

Andrea Ferenczi 2015  Lori Tucker 1997 

           Monica Valenzuela 2016         Erynna Williams 2017 
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We have always known how great our food and nutrition service department is but they really shined this year, taking home four Missouri 
regional awards for 2018 including : Dining Services of the Year, Financial Management, Augusta E. Walker Award for customer service/

satisfaction and food quality, and Dining Quality Award.    
To earn these awards our team must not only achieve quality goals but also meet excellence scores through our family surveys, among 

other factors  Please know that when you are filling out these surveys that we do strive for excellence but excellent does not always mean 
perfect.  We are humans taking care of humans and will always continue to work through and  grow in our challenges. 

                                                                                                                                           
“Care is our business” and we will continue to  

“Care in a better way day by day”.   
 Your feedback is always welcomed and appreciated.  

Thank you for allowing us  to care for your loved ones! 

 
Congratulations team! 

In Memory 
Gene Raxten  Jeanette Okeefe-Bausch 

Jeanne Effinger  Donetta Cannon 
Millie Miller 

Home 
Gladys Beckman 

Jack Russo 
Darlene Kaid 

Iva Jean Harms 
Barbara Purvis 
Shirley Jones 
Christina Cain 

Elsie Clark 

Welcome 
Shirley Cox 

Joyce Brooks 
Patsy Stewart 

James Darragh 
Carolyn Sullivan 

Priscilla Knott 
Joann Lang 

Robert Chronister 

Birthdays 
Mary Jo Gallaher     8/11 
Jeanne Haehling     8/12 
Betty Roesch            8/14 
Willie Taylor              8/15 
Robert Lampe           8/15 
Anna Dalton      8/21 
Randy Rosenmiller 8/22 
Hattie Moutrie         8/22 
Mae Vannatta           8/30 
Hattie Bialczak          8/30 



Care is our 

business! 

Seth Peimann  Administrator 

Stacy Arroyo  Director of Bookkeeping 

Yolanda Nash  Health Info Services Director 

Marniquce Campbell Dietary Manager 

Nichole Bouchard Director of Recreations 

Pam Swihart  Director of Nursing 

Kyra Luther            Director  of Social Services  

Donna Davis  Facility Rehab Coordinator  

Karl Schnoor RD  Director of Food and Nutrition Services 

Edward Oketch  Environmental Service Director  

35 Sugar Maple Lane 

St. Charles, MO 63303 

   Phone: 636-946-8887 

   Fax: 636-946-4718 

   E-mail: nichole.bouchard@nhccare.com 

NHC St. Charles HealthCare 

 

Friday, August 2nd 
10:30 Music W/ Luke Queen 

 
Friday, August 9th 

10 Music W/ David Green 
 

Friday, August 23rd 
Fishing Trip Sign up Due 

Fishing Trip on 27th @ 10:30 
Sign up with Recreation 

 to volunteer 

 

Science with Sanjay  
Every Tuesday @ 2:45 

 
Thursday, August 22nd 

Theme Day “zoo animals” 
1:30 Live with Lauren @  

STL Zoo 
3:30 Zoo Animal Painting 

 
 
 

Special Events 


